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Community Garden:
Our gardens are flourishing. We are proud to announce we will be on the Windsor Garden Club garden tour Saturday, July 18th.

Communications:
We await the legal review of our charter and privacy policy

Documents:
The July Board meeting should finalize the Rules.  Roland Bernier has volunteered to format the proposed By-Laws.

Environmental:
With summer vacations, the committee is sporadically doing a few minor projects. Weeds on the trails where new stone was put down last year is being treated to keep the weeds down. Poison ivy spraying is also continuing and our first dose worked well to knock the growth back considerably on areas of the immediate trail that were full of the plant.

The committee recently contacted Elite to investigate surveying flagging that was found on our property and around all our vernal ponds. It may be connected with an MDC re-mapping of sewer lines. Committee chair Brand contacted the Town of Windsor planning and zoning and in-lands wetlands to notify them and seek information. More information is expected soon. 

Our wildlife, woodlands and watershed area continue to be our top priority for preservation, safety and recreation for our residents to enjoy.

Meeting House:
we put out a request for new members and for a new chairperson. Several have volunteered. It appears that we will have sufficient volunteers

Welcome:
Welcome Letters Sent:  4 
1 Duplex Owner
1 Duplex Renter
2 Townhome Renters

Visits: 3 
1 Village Owner
2 Townhome Renters

Visits to be Made:  4
1 Duplex Owner 
1 Duplex Renter
2 Townhome Renters

+ 4 Resales expected to close by the end of July:
2 Duplex Units
1 Townhome Unit
1 Woodmoor Unit

